April 24, 2012
Contractor

Attn:

Address

City, State, Zip

RE:  Lead Hazard Reduction Program

Dear Client:

You have applied for a lead hazard reduction grant with St. Clair County Intergovernmental Grants Department and we regret that we cannot assist you at this time because of the following reason(s):


____
Your household is over income.

_X__
your information is incomplete and we have exhausted all avenues to secure the information from you.


____
we have not been able to secure all the information from your landlord.

____
Other: There were no lead hazards found in your home. A copy of the risk assessment is attached and should be retain with the papers for the house.

If you have any questions or would like to speak to me about this matter please contact me at (618) 277-6790 ext. 3227. I would be happy to speak to you about what can be done and how to address lead if you would like to call and make an appointment with me.

Sincerely,

Joan Scharf

CD Housing Coordinator

Cc:  Client File

